To Start
& SharE

SomEthing SimplE

CRAYFISH (L,G)

BEYOND BURGER (M)

10,80 / 19,40

Grilled crayfish skewer, teriyaki dressing
and potato salad with asparagus

CLASSIC BURGER (L)

salads
MOZZARELLA SALAD (G)

12,50 / 18,50

5,90 / EACH

Hand-peeled shrimps
Grilled chicken breast

ADD
Bacon 1,90
Blue cheese 1,00
Extra burger patty 3,50

10,40 / 14,40

Romaine lettuce, toasted organic brioche
croutons, parmesan flakes and caesar dressing

ADD

17,80

Grilled domestic Black Angus hamburger,
organic brioche bun, the house dressing,
mature cheddar and French fries

Mozzarella, tomato, basil, balsamic vinegar
syrup and pine nuts

CLASSIC CAESAR (L)

17,80

100 % vegetarian burger patty and vegan
toppings: cheese, chimichurri mayonnaise,
crisp lettuce, tomato and pickled onion.
Served with French fries and chimichurri
mayonnaise dip sauce

CLUB SANDWICH (L)

17,80

Our version of a classic: grilled chicken
breast, country bread baked on stone,
mayonnaise, avocado salsa, egg, crisp bacon,
tomato and French fries

DID YOU KNOW YOU CAN ORDER

YOUR HAMBURGER
WITH A GLUTEN-FREe BUN?

G = Gluten free
L = Lactose free
Our food may contain allergens. Please ask the waiters for more information.

main coursEs

DEsSErts

SALMON (L,G)

ICE CREAM

22,00

4,00

Grilled salmon, grilled asparagus, lemon
hollandaise and parsley potatoes

A scoop of handmade ice cream or sorbet,
candies

CHICKEN BREAST (L,G)

CLASSIC TRIFLE (G)

19,90

Grilled chicken breast, tomato and spinach
risotto, red wine sauce

CARBONARA (L)

6,00

Light and fluffy chocolate mousse, mascarpone
mousse, meringue, biscuit crumbs, strawberry
and banana

17,20

Tagliatelle, roasted smoked pork belly,
black pepper and egg yolk

MMIXED GRILL (L,G)

CHOCOLATE CAKE (G)

24,90

Tender flank steak, chorizo, grilled chicken
breast, French fries, coleslaw, allioli and
bearnaise

PEPPERSTEAK 180 G (L,G)

8,90

Chocolate and orange cake, coffee syrup and
vanilla mascarpone

34,50

Grilled domestic tenderloin, Jaloviinapeppersauce, roasted root vegetables and
potatoes

KID’S (UNDER 13’S) PORTIONS
ARE CHARGED AT
HALF THE LIST PRICE.

G = Gluten free
L = Lactose free
Our food may contain allergens. Please ask the waiters for more information.

